
From: sally durant

Sent: 22 December 2022 08:25 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application 2022/4952 Ruspini House, 22 Parker Street 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
I am emailing my concerns about this development in my capacity 

I am particularly concerned about the noise from heat pumps which it is proposed 
will be placed in the courtyard and on the roof of Ruspini House. These will be very 
close to Market House and steps should be taken to ensure that the maximum 
possible noise insulation is provided. I understand that these pumps may not be 
used for cooling. 
I am also concerned that the party wall is properly insulated. 
Regards, 
Sally Durant 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


